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17th April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Newtown will be celebrating Earth Day on Friday 26th April. The children have come up 
with some great ideas and on the day many activities will be taking place in school 
including a trash mob, switch off hour and eco-themed curriculum activities. The eco-
committee will also be running a soft toy lucky dip at lunchtime, which will cost 
50p. If there are many toys left at the end of the day, we will offer a second turn on the 
playground after school. We are asking children to donate any soft toys that 
require a new home please. Any donations can be handed to Mrs Jones asap.  
 

The eco-committee have decided that they would like to raise some money for the 
World Wildlife Federation and the RSPB by inviting children to come in non-uniform 
for a donation of £1, or whatever is affordable. The theme will be green and blue to 
celebrate the earth or rainbow to celebrate the diversity of plants and animals on our 
earth (please do not go to any expense, any non-uniform will do if children do not 
already own something in these colours).  
 

We hope the children have a fun and memorable time celebrating Earth Day. 
 

Kind Regards,  
 
Mrs L Jones 
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